
NOTICE OF BUDGET PRESENTATION 

Friday May 21st, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The Clarke County School District will hold a Budget Presentation on the School Budget for the 

2021-2022 academic year.  All citizens are invited to attend this presentation which will be held 

using video conferencing via the website zoom.us.  The meeting ID for this meeting is              

941 2904 5095 and the password is 096282.  This meeting can also be accessed by calling       

470-381-2552 and using the meeting ID mentioned above. Written comments can be emailed 

to palmerli@clarke.k12.ga.us before the meeting as well.  The proposed FY2022 budget can be 

reviewed at the following website location, www.clarke.k12.ga.us/Page/2334. 
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